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Mashup Ireland announces resignation of John O’
Connor from the Board

Mashup Ireland AB (publ) (“Mashup”), the acquisitive Irish SME investor, has announced that 
John O’Connor is resigning from the Board of Directors, effective immediately, in order to focus 
on his role as the CEO of the Kollect Group.

John O’Connor, who has led Kollect for the past 8 years is stepping down from the Board of 
Directors to focus on his role as the CEO of the Kollect Group. John O’Connor resigned as CEO of 
Mashup Ireland for the same reason on 17 July 2024.
Mashup Ireland AB has accepted John’s resignation and will immediately begin the search for his 
replacement on the Board. The two remaining Board members will have to agree unanimously on 
any further decisions.

Comment from John O’Connor
"I am proud of my work over the past four and a half years for the Company and I am excited by the 
opportunity to grow the Kollect business going forward, and stepping down from the Board will allow 
me to dedicate my full attention to maximising its potential and driving overall success.”

Comment from the CEO, Andy Byrne
“I must thank John for his incredible service to the Group – we would not be here today without him. 
The Board has today accepted John’s resignation, whilst recognising that his dedication and 
leadership has been invaluable ”
 
For additional information, please contact
 
Jamie Walsh, CFO
Phone: [+353] 85 871 9756
E-mail: investors@mashupireland.com

Mashup Ireland AB’s Certified Adviser is Mangold
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